
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Megan George, Deputy City Manager 

DATE:    August 26, 2024 

SUBJECT: 
2025 Legislative Priorities for the League of Oregon Cities 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
The League of Oregon Cities (LOC) is soliciting input from cities on their top legislative priorities for 
the 2025 Legislative Session. Over the last few months, policy committees comprised of city staff 
and elected officials from across the state met to review issues and develop policy priorities for the 
upcoming legislative session. The complete list of priorities is included in the attachments. Each 
city has the opportunity to return a ballot by September 27, 2024, indicating their top five priorities 
and any additional comments for the LOC Board of Directors to consider in shaping their legislative 
agenda.   

OUTCOMES OF DECISION: 
Tualatin’s ballot will be considered along with all other ballots submitted by cities in Oregon by the 
LOC Intergovernmental Relations Department and LOC Board of Directors. The LOC Board of 
Directors will formally adopt a set of priorities based on the ranking process and their evaluation 
during their October meeting.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- 2024 LOC Member Voter Guide 
 


